
Dear Senator,
 
With the recent decision to cut Arts Nation, I am writing to request a full Public Inquiry of 
the ABC. 

I would also like you to address the following concerns I have.

1. The ABC should remain obligated to provide quality, Australia produced, culturally 
relevant programming.

2. Television has become an important medium for expressing arts and culture.  Without 
a station obligated to representing Australia perspectives, I fear that it may impact 
negatively on our community




